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Please reply to: Concord Office

February 22, 2016

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Docket No. DW 16-123 Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc.
Petition for Monthly Billing
Concurrence of North Hampton Water Commission

Dear Ms. Howland:

As part of this docket, Aquarion Water Company ofNew Hampshire, Inc. (“Aquarion”) has
reached out to the communities in its franchise area to solicit positions of the parties. To that
end, Aquarion has spoken to the North Hampton Water Commission. The North Hampton
Water Commission supports Aquarion’s petition and requested we notify the Commission on
their behalf of that position.

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this docket.

Very truly yours,
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Marcia A. Brown
cc: Docket-related Service List


